Email from David Leib to the University Assembly and summary of TIMS

Thank you for the opportunity to meet with you and share the progress we have made
with the transportation-focused Generic Environmental Impact Statement (t-GEIS) and
our draft ten-year Transportation Impact Mitigation Strategies (TIMS). We appreciated
not only your welcome; but your interest, engagement, and valuable feedback.

We are preparing to bring forward these documents for discussion with the senior
administration at Cornell, and for submission to the Town of Ithaca Planning Board and
the general public for their input.

We have attached a summary of the key principles and strategic directions proposed in
the TIMS. Your resolution in support of this general direction would be very meaningful
as we move forward.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

David Jay Lieb '89 MPS '06
Assistant Director for Public Information
Office of Transportation and Mail Services



